
Zimmerman Boys Youth Basketball Meeting Minutes 
January 4th, 2011 
Livonia Town Hall 

 
Member Attendance: 

 Casey McEachem X Tari Rajchel   

X Heidi Olerich X Steve Heyer   

 Randy Olerich X Angie Heyer   

X Jennifer Bartlett X Ron Lafebvre   

 
 

Topic Discussion Action 

Review Minutes Meeting called to order at 7:00pm.  Minutes reviewed. Minutes approved. 

President report 
 
 

Varsity boys basketball involvement – various youth teams 
will be the “Youth team” of the game.  A lot of positive 
feedback from this involvement with ZHS.  4th and 6th grade 
travel has not signed up yet. 
 
House teams have not been posted by Elk River yet. 
 
 
All coaches who have not completed the concussion 
program will need to do so by 1/13/2012 in order to 
continue coaching. 

Heidi will follow-up with the 4th and 6th grade 
teams. 
 
 
 
Heidi will follow up with Elk River about House 
Teams. 
 
Heidi will send out a reminder to all about 
completing the concussion certificate and 
getting them into Heidi. 

Treasurer’s report 
 
 

No current bank statement, will report inFeb.  
None 

Travel Directors report 
 
 

Steve needs to get checks cut for gopher state, which are 
due 2/10.  The state tournament will be March 10th. 
 
Steve will follow up with the schools to get verifications of 
grades and birthdates for the state tournament. 

Tari and Angie signed checks for the 
tournament at the meeting tonight. 

Equipment director report 
 

Nothing to report on. None 



 

Website report 
 
 

Jennifer having trouble editing website, she will work with 
Randy. 
 
JR Wilson has requested a link from the travel team youth 
basketball site to the ZHS site.  

None 
 
 
Once Jennifer gets editing rights she will make 
the connection. 

 
Tournaments 

Nothing to report 
 

Heidi will send out a reminder about hotel 
reservations for the upcoming Brainerd 
tournament in Feb. 

 
Concussion Discussion 

 More discussion around the process. 
 Suggestion for 2012-2013 season, to 

require certificate has to be done prior to 
starting any practices with the boys. 

  Coaches can complete the program and 
certificate prior to try-outs and bring in a 
copy, otherwise they will be required to 
complete the process during the try-out 
period. 

 

 
Board approved concussion program process 
for 2012-2013. 
 
 

   

   

 Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm  

 


